
El Granada PTO General Meeting Minutes

2 March 2021
(6:00-6:48 pm, Zoom virtual meeting)

Board
Members

Claire Conlon
Amy Gibbons
Ashley Kibbey

Victoria Lacerda
Breanna Lafontaine

Julie Ron
Laura Sanders

General
Members

Annette Angeles
Adrienne Barker
Claire Beltrami
Angelica Bruno
Faith Bryant

Regan Foust
Todd Martinez
Heidi Mills
Haley Peterson

Rebekah Rayher
Nicole Robinson
Pauline Shue
Loren Shufton

20/9 Required Members Present: Quorum Achieved

Decisions Made
Decision Proposed By Vote

Minutes from February 2, 2021
approved

Motion: Laura Sanders
Second: Julie Ron

All in favor

Key Discussion Points
Topic Discussion
General &
Administrative

● Opening of schools discussion. Breanna Lafontaine provided OSSC
update. With data changing constantly, dates/plan are subject to
change.

○ Goal is to start in-person learning April 5th for TK/K/1st
grades. Two weeks later grades 2nd/3rd would return, and in
another two weeks grades 4th/5th.

○ County must be 14 days in the orange before in-person
instruction can resume. If this changes, in-person learning
date will be delayed.

○ Orientation for parents and cohort groups have yet to be
arranged

Financial Report

Principals Report ● March messages were sent today, Tuesday, March 2nd
● Campus continues to be prepared for in-person instruction
● Dolphin stencils will help create safe distance between students
● Parent teacher conferences are March 8th - 12th
● TK/Kinder virtual visits went great!
● Currently exploring online summer programs to help keep students

engaged / prevent learning loss.
● Next Tea & Talk will be March 19th at 9:30am



Fundraisers & Events ● Discussion of upcoming events and fundraisers now on PTO calendar
○ Talent Show, March 26th - entries due 3/12
○ Staff Appreciation, March 15th - 19th
○ See’s Candies and Dutch Mill Bulbs for Easter
○ Fund Run, April 10th - 18th in Quarry Park
○ Coastside Gives, May 6th
○ Arts & Science Week, May 17th - 21st
○ Spirit Week - Spirit Wear first Friday of every month

● PTO email with details of current events/fundraisers coming this week
● EGPTO is actively looking for volunteers and input from our EGE

community for all upcoming events. Please consider getting involved.
● Another Spirit Wear sale is coming soon
● Send event/activities photos to Adrienne Barker for the yearbook at

elgranadayearbook@gmail.com
● Some classes are holding virtual bubble gum / dance parties to boost

morale
○ Can we get gum donated for the kids?

Open Forum ● PTO Bylaws are being reviewed and revised. Any proposed changes
will need to be voted on. Expect draft at least one week before next
general PTO meeting.

● Considering delaying yearbook production in order to collect photos
of children back on campus. Conversation to continue.
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